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Workforce Wellness 

Staff is primarily Elise, with some assistance from Jolyn. Most of my trips are short, I was out most of April, 

and made sure Jolyn was ready to take over before I traveled. 

 

Patient Centered Care 

There are still shortages that I face, and I sometimes must use alternate sources to get what is needed. This is an 

issue that I monitor frequently. 

Facility 

Running Inventory: I am looking forward to implementing a running inventory when the new software is 

available. I would like to track the product in stock in a digital format and have nurses scan medications when 

they take them out. This would have the benefit of notifying me more reliably when products need to be 

purchased, as well as knowing what the expected stock on hand is when we count the inventory. 

Clinic meds: We are currently in the middle of a clinic medication administration project. We hope that this will 

resolve some of the problems with insurance companies rejecting medications and delays in insurance 

payments. 

Financial Wellness 

We are continuing to explore 340B usage in cooperation with Rexall. Our CFO has assigned a project manager 

to the project, and it is proceeding slowly. There are proposed contracts that are being reviewed.  
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